
Rig Riders Houston Chapter Meeting Minutes  
June 22, 2024 – The Angry Elephant – Magnolia, Texas 

Closed Meeting Topics: 

Brandon Davidson (Brando) President 

 Brando opened the meeting stating the rally was a success.  Discussed that money was left on 
the table for not doing external raffle tickets for the guns.  Estimated potential profit was 
around $6,000.   

 After the meeting we will be headed over to Lake Fest Event where the trailer and tent are set 
up for merch and gun square sales. 

 No By Law changes to vote on this month 
 All proceeds from the rally go to Oilfield Helping Hands.  Last year’s minutes were requested and 

sent to Sarg to show how the club voted on how much to donate. 
 Thanks to everyone who helped to make the rally a success 
 Splash Sheets will be implemented to help track sales and profit from this point forward to 

improve traceability.  This will also help identify what was successful in sales for future 
merchandise consideration.   

 R&G has reached out to Brando to be on a chat for information sharing and to encourage 
participation in card games, etc.    
 

Juan Campos (Juan Wayne) Treasurer 

 Juan Wayne read aloud the Chapter’s Financials and the Rally numbers. 
 Rally Profit was recorded as $23,382.00 

 

Juan Campos for Chris Keown (Lefty) Secretary 

 Reviewed minutes from April’s club meeting at Suz’s House. 
 Motion was made by Dr. Phil to adopt the second came from Hot Shot. 
 List of Individuals who called in that missed June’s meeting were: 

o Dirty D 
o Lefty – working Lake Fest Event 
o Satch – working Lake Fest Event 
o Wicked – working Lake Fest Event 
o Roughneck – working Lake Fest Event 
o Lone Star 

 

Justin Irwin (Roughneck) SAA –  Not present for safety moment 

 

National News 

 2025 Rally will be a National Rally.  Satch is heading up this effort and looking for committee 
members.  A change in venue is being considered. 



 If you have a Hang Around and vote to make him a prospect, Sarg needs a copy of his hang around 
information sheet.  Background checks are required on all potential members before starting their 
journey. 

 In an effort to protect our members more we need to be mindful for members that might have 
had too much to drink or not in the right shape to ride and ask for their keys.  Members will adhere 
to the suggestions of their brothers or jeopardize losing your patch.   We do not want to lose any 
more members because they were in a bad way and we did not step in. 

  Midland house keeping items have been closed internally.  National is content with how it was 
handled. 

 

Open Forum: 

 Big Country was recognized for coming to support Houston.  He spoke about status of Tyler 
Chapter and invited us to their next monthly meeting.   

 

Huli Huli Hut (4 votes), Bullet Grill (10 votes), and Wildcatters (1 vote) was proposed for next meeting 
spot.  Next meeting will be at Bullett Grill House in Point Blank, TX.               End of Closed Meeting  


